
Privacy Notice 

Any personal information that you supply to Winchester City Council will only be used  for the 
purposes of the work required to prepare a Local Plan under the Planning Acts.  We need to 
collect this information in order to maintain accurate records to ensure that you can be properly 
involved in the preparation of the Local Plan.  This will include general updates on the progress 
on the Local Plan, sending updates/surveys/newsletters, inviting comments on the Local Plan 
as it moves through its statutory stages and being notified of the date of the Local Plan 
Examination and be invited by the Inspector to speak at the Local Plan Examination.  Any 
comments that are received in connection with the Local Plan will be published but they will 
only display the person/organisation name and postcode beside them.  Any information that is 
received, including contact details, will only be kept until the Local Plan is adopted. 

As part of our statutory functions we will share data with the Planning Inspectorate who will hold 
the Public Examination on behalf of the Ministry of Housing, Communities and Local 
Government.  You have the right to see what information is held about you, to have inaccurate 
information corrected, to have information removed from our system unless we are required by 
law or a statutory purpose to keep it and the right to complain to our Data Protection Officer if 
you feel that your data has not been handled in accordance with the law. 

Further information about how Winchester City Council uses personal information can be found 
on our website. 

 

https://www.winchester.gov.uk/strategies-and-policies/privacy-policy

